
Thanks to everyone that supported our PE Security Renewal. 
http://staticresults.sos.louisiana.gov/512010_26.html 
  
First, I would like to thank the voters of Plantation Estates for taking time to go vote in favor of this 
renewal.   I feel this is very important to our neighborhood and it appears with 84% approval that 
you do as well. 
  
Thanks to all the volunteers who helps over the past 18 months.   We held meetings on this topic, 
took a survey of all homeowners on the options presented at our homeowners meeting, and 
much more.  The Times Picayune even covered an article on this as well, so we certainly made 
every attempt to get the word out. 
  
Lastly, I would like to thank the men and women of JPSO that devote the extra time after their 
regular shifts to patrol our subdivision.  Under Col. Fortunato's leadership of the Plantation 
Estates Security, we still remain one of the safest neighborhoods in all of Jefferson Parish. 
  
Thanks for your continued support, 
  
Charles Miller, III 
Plantation Estates Community Association 


